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YEAR 8 CAMP
On Monday 6 February, Year 8 travelled to Youthworks Conference Centre – Port
Hacking for the annual Year 8 Camp.

This camp provided the opportunity for students to re-connect and continue building their
friendships with their peers. Students had an amazing time participating in a range of activities
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such as archery, indoor rock climbing, hiking and dragon boating.

Students continue to develop their teamwork skills through the Adventure Journey, Christian
discovery and Expedition skill-based activities. Through the variety of activities students were
provided with new experiences and opportunities to challenge themselves in a safe and
supportive environment.

Students were also presented to with the opportunity to develop their service and leadership skills
by assisting Youthworks staff in the kitchen at meal times. Camp was a great experience for
everyone and we look forward too many more camps here at Thomas Hassall.

Mrs Jody Hyam and Mr Hayden Ward
Year 8 Year Advisors
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